Ryan Safty

From: Larry Cannon <cdgplan@pacbell.net>
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2019 5:57 PM
To: Ryan Safty
Subject: 16336 Shady View Lane Review Letter Addendum
Follow Up Flag: Follow up RECE“,ED
Flag Status: Flagged R
SEP 26 2019
TOWN OF LOS GATOS
Ryan PLANNING DIVISION

RE: Review letter dated February 8, 2019

My review letter for this project identified a concern that the project's proposed second floor eave height would
be substantially higher than that of the adjacent home at 16330 Shannon Road. I later received a revised
drawing sheet A6.3, noted as "Planning Set 7/9/2019", which showed the adjacent home's height corrected to its
actual height which is 29 feet - over three and a half feet taller than shown on the previous drawing used for the
review. That review letter comment is therefore no longer applicable since the maximum roof height for new
proposed new home at 16336 Shady View Lane height is 28'-7" which is is comparable to the adjacent existing

home.

Larry
Larry Cannon

CANNON DESIGN GROUP
700 Larkspur Landing Circle
Suite 199

Larkspur, CA 94939

(415) 331-3795
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